
August 11, 2020 

TO Local Presidents 

FR National Secretary-Treasurer, Michael Hora  

RE Fall 2020 SAMLU Meeting Will Be Virtual 

The schedule for the National Postal Mail Handler Union’s second SAMLU of 2020 is 
being modified. The SAMLU will now occur on November 18-19, 2020 in a virtual setting via 
the meeting platform ZOOM®.  The hotel is unable to host our event in view of limitations 
imposed by local health officials given rise by the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Our utmost concern is the safety, health, and wellbeing of SAMLU attendees, guests 
and staff. All reservations will be automatically cancelled, and deposits will be 
automatically refunded to the credit card used at the time of reservation; you do not have to 
contact the hotel.  

We will be sharing additional details about the virtual SAMLU in the coming weeks. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 

cc:  Paul V. Hogrogian, National President 
National Executive Board 
National/Regional CAD Staff 
NPMHU HQ Staff 


